
Y4 Newsletter  
Autumn Term 2022 

Important Reminders: 
TT Rockstars, MyOn, Purple Mash and SumDog 
can still be used during the Summer Holidays! 

 

Key dates: 

Monday 5th September—back to school! 

 

Our topic for next term will 
be... 
Ancient Greece is the Word! 

We will be learning about… 
The pupils in Year 4 will be learning all about life in Ancient Greece, key events 
that happened and how Ancient Greek people influenced our modern lives today. 

 
During the summer holidays, why not... 
 ...research some Greek myths and legends? 

 ...create a drawing of a Greek urn? 

 ...find out about the very first Olympic games? 

 ...discover what food was popular and what people liked to do in their spare time? 
 OR anything you can think of! 

English 
In English we will be using Greek Myths to inspire 
our writing—thinking about the evil gorgon, 
Medusa and the tragic story of Daedalus and 
Icarus. 

 

 

 

Maths  
Towards the end of Year 4, your child will take 
part in a national test of their multiplication 
tables knowledge and speed. 

 

You will receive further information about the 
‘Multiplication Tables Check’ nearer the time of 
the test (June 2023). 

 

In the meantime, please support your child in 
rehearsing all of their tables facts up to and 
including 12 x 12. 

KS2 Summer Reading Challenge 

Over the summer enjoy your new 
book  ‘Queen Elizabeth a Platinum 
Jubilee          Celebration’.  Research 
another King or Queen of England 
and create an information text about them. You 
could use Purple Mash, 2publish, to create a fact 
file. 

You can also visit your local library or 
join in online and take part in Oldham 
Library’s  Summer Reading  Challenge, 
‘Gadgerteers’ 


